
We attach herewith lists of job offers which are 
current at this moment in the sub-offices of the Chicago 
area. This is in conformity with recent instructions from 
Washington which asks that such summaries go to you on a twice 
a month basis. Inasmuch as this is the first publication, we 
are sending you 100 copies. Please advise us if this number is 
too great or not enough so that we may be guided in our issues 
that will be sent to you January 15 and subsequent months. 

You will note that we do not give the names of 
employers on these various offers, but we are anxious that 
correspondence of interested people be directed to the sub-
office concerned. Vwe are very anxious to have resettlers come 
in without accepting job offers. We find it more advantageous 
to the resettler, to the prospective employer, end to our own 
offices to have the applicant make his own application in per-
son. We believe that this list ought to give assurance to all 
who are considering relocation that there are many jobs waiting 
for them when they come out. 

If you have any criticism es to the make-up of these 
summaries, we shall be glad to receive them for guidance in 
making future issues. 
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